
News: 
Did you know that 40 Capitan elementary, middle, 
and high school students visited Rachel’s Closet last 
semester? Items that were given to boys and girls 
were:  

Toothbrushes and toothpaste                                  

Deodorant                                                               

Shampoo and Conditioner 

Soap                                

Shirts  

Jeans  

Socks and Shoes                                          

Prom Dresses  

Pressed Jeans and Pressed Shirts 

Nail Clippers 

Lice Kits 

Belts  

Teachers, please send any 
students to the closet who need it. 

 

 Need To Know: 

Rachel’s Closet has been newly restocked with many 
more clothes and other necessities. If you need to 
gain access to Rachel’s Closet, please contact a 
teacher or admin to help you.  

 

 

Homecoming is around the corner, and there are 
plenty of dry-cleaned dresses for the occasion! 
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